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Wed, Nov 3, 2021Bennington College - COVID Taskforce

Dear Bennington Community,

Thank you to everyone who is complying with the COVID guidelines, 
including weekly testing.

The student with COVID has been released from isolation. We do 
have three new employee cases. These cases do not appear to be 
related, and contact tracing is happening now. As a reminder, anyone 
identified as a close contact will be contacted by me. Close contacts 
that have been vaccinated do not need to quarantine and are free to 
go about their day. 

As a reminder, masks are still required for everyone in indoor spaces, 
except private spaces. This means in classrooms, house common 
areas, and dining hall lines.

Below are the latest updates from the COVID Taskforce.

—Ali Tartaglia, Chair of the COVID Taskforce

Testing on Thanksgiving week
There will not be any rolling testing Wednesday through Friday of 
Thanksgiving week. If you would like to be tested that week—
especially before any planned travel—please schedule your test via 
CoVerified for Monday or Tuesday, 8:00 am-11:30 am and 12:30-3:00 
pm. 

Booster Shots
Please see the attached flyer from the Rutland NAACP about 
boosters.

Ali Tartaglia

https://www.bennington.edu/sites/default/files/sources/docs/Booster_Flyer.pdf
VanessaH
Cross-Out


